
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 5 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

This week we will be: 
 

English Over the course of the week, we will be writing our own 

fables and then looking at ways to edit and improve 

them.    

Mathematics In maths, we will be looking at using and applying the 

strategies for adding and subtracting by solving word 

problems as well as problems with money.  

Topic In topic this week we will continue to design and make 

our own Egyptian headdress and jewellery.  We will look 

at Egyptian cartouches and aim to create our own one. 

 

 

The children have been doing really well with their spellings this half term!  

Thank you for helping your children to practise them at home. 

The cracking times table books will be available for you to view each week.  

Please use these to see your child’s progress and to support them in their 

learning. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Y3 Parent Information evening on 

Monday at 7.30pm.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 


